
 
 

Friday 12 January 2024 
 
Dear Year 2 Parents/Carers 
  
This year the government are no longer requiring Year 2 children to undertake compulsory national 
testing.  However, it is the end of a Key Stage and we will still need to show a level at which the 
children are working at in order to track progress as they move through school.  This level will now 
be decided by the class teacher based on evidence produced by the children in school.  In order to 
do this as accurately as we can, some form of ‘testing’ is useful.  Therefore, we will still be 
administering the SAT’s although not in quite as rigorous a format as they have previously been 
delivered.  The government are continuing to provide the materials to support this approach. 
  
We are therefore, inviting you to a meeting, where we can explain to you the purpose of the tests, 
what they look like, what is expected of your child, how you can support your child and how they are 
delivered at Heather Garth. 
  
The meeting will be on WEDNESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2024 @ 8.50 AM TO 10.15 AM IN THE SCHOOL 
HALL.  Please enter the school grounds via the top school gate and go to the hall doors.  
Refreshments will be available. 
 
Please complete and return the slip below. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Mrs Sarah Burgess 
Year 2 Teacher 
 
 

 

YEAR 2 SAT’s INFORMATION MEETING, WEDNESDAY 7 FEBRUARY 2024 

 

Child’s Name ………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 

I/we are able to attend the Year 2 SAT’s Information meeting 

 

Name/s ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

I/we are unable to attend the Year 2 SAT’s Information meeting 

 

 

 


